
EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 1 of 2025 

Date of Issue: 23rd January 2025 

Incoming weather for the 24th January 

In preparation for the forecasted weather conditions on Friday the 24th January, 
we kindly request that all vessels double their mooring ropes to ensure safety 
during this period. 

The weather predictions indicate 41 knots South Westerly winds with gusts of 
up to 67 knots, accompanied by additional heavy rainfall, which may lead to 
increased water levels in the Eye Water. 

If you are unable to attend your vessel in person, please reach out to the 
Harbour Master to discuss alternative arrangements. 

If further information regarding this notice is required then please contact 
Brendan Bates, Harbour Master on Tel: 018907 50223 / 07885 742505 email: 
harbourmaster@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk 

Thank you for your cooperation and attention to this matter. 

By order of the Harbour Master 

Brendan Bates 

Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
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